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 Boo! Happy 
Halloween! 
Left:	In	Ireland,	jack-o’-lanterns	were	traditionally	made	from	turnips.		This	
specifimen	of	a	turnip	jack	o’	lantern	purportedly	is	the	earliest	known	example.	In	
the	Museum	of	Country	Life/	Ard-Mhúsaem	na	hÉireann	–	Saol	na	Tuaithe	in	County	
Mayo	Ireland.	Right:	Our	modern	squash	pumpkin-based	versions,	courtesy	of	the	
USPS.		You	should	be	expecting	an	envelope	in	the	mail	soon	from	the	AMLGC	about	
our	yearly	business	meeting	on	Saturday	6	January	2018	at	Grady’s	Bar-B-Q.	(Sorry,	
no	choice	on	stamps.)	



2	Oct.	1835—2	Oct.	2017:	“Come	and	Take	It!” 



	

Range Notes 
October 2017 

2018 Dues Increase 
The AMLGC Board of Directors has voted to increase the yearly dues for 2018 to 
$125.00. This is the first dues increase in several years. Due to the increased cost of 
maintenance materials, such as gravel, and the upcoming expenses of range 
improvements, the dues increase was considered necessary. The point was made at 
the board meeting that there is no other gun range in the San Antonio area, either 
private or public, that currently offers the same facilities and access for anywhere near 
the same cost. 

Membership Renewal 
All current club members are reminded that club dues for 2018 are due by the Annual 
Business Meeting to be held on January 6th, 2018. Renewing members may pay their 
dues at the Business Meeting or send their dues to our Treasurer, John Burke. His 
address is 4306 Waterwood Pass Drive, Elmendorf, Texas, 78112. 

All renewing members must also sign a lien release for the year. The lien release is 
available on our website AMLGC.org. If a check is received without the lien release, it 
will not be processed until the lien release is received.

November Work Party 
We need all hands on deck! A work party will be held Saturday, November 4th, starting 
at 8:00 for general clean up and maintenance of the range, office area and bathrooms. 
If you have a weed eater or riding lawn mower, please bring it along. We would greatly 
appreciate everyone’s help! If you have any questions, contact Gary Quant at 
gquandt2000@yahoo.com.



OCTOBER SCORES 
Rifle    1 Bull              CU Buff      5 Squirrel     1 Squirrel     Total 
 
A Class   
         Frank Collins                  40       14     47x    32           
133x 2nd 
         Dennis Rich       40       41      23    27           131 

3rd 
         Cliff Denny       43       46     20    29           138 

1st                                                                                                                                                         
   

 
B Class 
          Gary Quandt                   33       26     33    38            130 
1st 
          John Burke Sr.                   26                   30                  13                   27             96  
2nd 
 Mike Lowe                       28                   16                   22                   28            94   
3rd 
 
 
C Class 
          Ian Straus                8          18    27    27             80 
1st 
          Dave Carlson              35       15    9    11             70 
2nd 
          Deirdre McDonald              14                   27                  0                      9              50 
3rd 
 
 
Pistol 
 
A Class 
           Dennis Rich    82 2nd 
           Cliff Denny     91 1st 
 
B Class 
           Jarret Kreger               79 
           Bill Knipscher            78x 
           John Burke Sr.            67 
           Bill Knipscher  61 
             
 
C Class 
            No Shooters 
 



 
 


